Debra Thomeson

From: Adele See <asee@gci.net>

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:27 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Mandatory masking for Petersburg

Council members,

I am writing to support the mandatory mask policy for the Borough.

Each of us have a different story. Mine includes an incurable cancer, Multiple Myeloma. I have lived with
this for the past 10 years. I have been through 2 stem cell transplants, several bouts with pneumonia
and 10 days on a ventilator. I am receiving a chemo therapy 3 times a month. My immune system is

comprised.

At this time I am enjoying good health. That could change quickly if I came into contact with an
asymptotic Covid carrier that didn't feel they needed to wear a mask.

We have tourists coming through town and several have tested positive. I feel it is only a matter of time
before the inevitable happens. If we require mandatory masking it could save one of our lives.

Sincerely,

Adele See Rosvold

Sent from my iPad



